Red Arrow Highway Union Pier
Corridor Improvements Project
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A public information session regarding the upcoming planned improvements to the Red Arrow
Highway/Union Pier corridor has been scheduled. Representatives from Berrien County Road
Department, Chikaming Township, New Buffalo Township, and Wightman will be on hand to share
information regarding the project’s construction timeline, project details, construction traffic pattern
changes, and more. Additionally, representatives from Prein and Newhof will be in attendance to
discuss the GRSD Sanitary Sewer project that will begin prior to the road and streetscape projects.

Please plan to attend the information session scheduled for:
Date: Wednesday, February 12
Time: 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. (Open House)
6:30 p.m. - 6:50 p.m. (Brief Presentation)
Location: New Buffalo Township Hall,
17425 Red Arrow Highway
New Buffalo, Ml 49117
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